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Carols on the playground 

Due to limiting the interactions of pupils and staff in 

school this week unfortunately, we felt it was no longer 

appropriate to hold our Christingle service in the church 

this morning.  

 

However, our Carols on the Playground is still happening as this enables to everyone to space out and 

takes place outdoors. We invite parents to attend from 2:50pm and we would kindly request that all adults 

wear a face covering when on the school site and respect social distancing.  

 

New Pe kit and spring term timetable  

We are pleased to announce that we have introduced a new PE hoodie 

which is available from the Shotbowl shop and website now. Whilst, there is 

no expectation for parents to purchase one, we made the decision to 

introduce a PE hoodie for the children so there is a clear distinction 

between school and PE uniform and to ensure the children are easily 

identifiable when we are out at sporting competitions and events.   

https://www.shotbowl.com/school-uniform/School_Uniform_Shop/Langtoft_CPS  

Please find below details of PE days for the spring term. Children should come dressed in the correct PE 

uniform (blue joggers/shorts, t-shirt and school jumper/new PE hoodie).  

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year. We hope you have a restful and peaceful holiday, remain safe and well and we look forward to 

welcoming you back in January.   

 

From all the staff at Langtoft Primary School  

 

https://www.shotbowl.com/school-uniform/School_Uniform_Shop/Langtoft_CPS

